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SPEAKER/s: Exchange Student Karl Berglund from Sweden, and Exchange Student Eetu Salmiola
from Finland.

Our Rotary Exchange students, Karl and Eetu are quite amazing, adventurous and without a doubt
changed for life. Both are proud of their own country as both factually stated that their country is the
best. Karl states that he has acquired a new brother from another mother. Both recounted their
adventures and experiences while here in Alaska. Their list of activities is extensive; hiking, golfing
with the Rotary President, biking, seminary with the Mormon Church, participating in a fashion show,
rock climbing, shooting at the range and hunting. Karl mentioned that he has turned into an ACES
hockey fan, and when he returns home he confesses that he will probably wear his ACES hockey
jersey to the local games in his home town.

=

Aﬁ\\ " Mark Your Calendar: Comings and Goings....
B6/18/13 - Changing of the Guard Proposed for Membership:

B/26/13 - Archbishop Schwietz, the Changing Face of the Cathalic Leave of Absence:

Church

Resignations from club:
7/4/13 - NO MEETING

JUNE CLUB ANNIVERSARIES!

LI

AARD 6/5/1997 Lyn Whitley
t,’ 6/9/2004 Bruce Morgan
JUNE BIRTHDAYS! 6/9/2005 Geri Crowley
6/9/2011 Jess Hinker
Jenny Murray 6/2 6/10/2004 George Frushour
Yuriel Lackey 6/3 6/10/2010 Rob Neuroth
Bruce Morgan 6/18 6/19/2003 Mike Ferris
Colleen Baer 6/19 6/19/2003 Dan Kerkvliet
Doran Powell 6/19 6/23/2005 Jenny Carty
Laura Godenzi 6/28 6/26/2007 Rob Morris
Jan Henderson 6/30

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Changing of the Guard — 6pm, Wednesday, June 19 at the Petroleum Club - theme GOLF &
Hawaii!!!




PAST-PRESIDENT:
Jan Henderson
REPORTER:
Michelle Engelke
GREETER:

Andy Holleman
SPLIT THE POT:
Dan Johnson
FLAG SALUTE:
Walt Murphy
INVOCATION:
Bev Short
INTRODUCTIONS:
Darrel Hess
SGT AT ARMS:
Kevin Taylor

Kevin’s Korner:

"Every time I write something significant, every time I
read my words & think that they are wonderful, &
begin to feel proud of myself, I look at the turtle on
top of the fence post & remember that he didn’t get
there on his own. He had help." Alex Haley

Thank you to everyone who has helped out this
year in Rotary. It has been a team effort and
everyone's participation and work is truly
appreciated.
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